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Mitchell, Amanda <amanda.mitchell@louisville.edu> Monday, June 2, 2025 at 2:00PM

To: @ August Stine-Woods; Cc: Mary O'Leary Wiley

MA

U This message is high importance.

You don't often get email from amanda.mitchell@louisville.edu. Learn why this is important

Dear August,

Congratulations on the acceptance of your proposed poster, Examining Family and Peer Attitudes towards Help-Seeking Among Black Men, for presentation at the social
hour sponsored by CCPTP, SAS, and the Sections of Division 17 at the 2025 APA Convention in Denver, Colorado! Your proposal was peer-reviewed and selected for
acceptance by the Ethnic & Racial Diversity section. As you are aware, the student poster session will be held in-person and the date and time is Thursday, August 7,
2025 6:30pm-8:30pm (MDT).

In the next few weeks, we will be sending some information that will assist you in preparing for your presentation. If you have any questions in the meantime, you may
email either of the Co-Chairs of Section Chairs listed below.

As the first author of the proposal, please inform your colleagues (if applicable) about the status of your proposal. Also, please confirm via email of your intent to present
your research at the poster session by June 11, 2025. If you are unable to present your poster for any reason, please contact me immediately.

If you have further questions, please feel free to reach out. We look forward to seeing your work presented.

Warmly,
Amanda Mitchell & Mary O’Leary Wiley
Co-Chair of Section Chairs

Amanda M. Mitchell, PhD

Pronouns: she/her/hers (Learn More)

Associate Professor and Licensed Psychologist
Department of Counseling and Human Development
University of Louisville

P: 502-852-5716 E: Amanda.Mitchell@louisville.edu
Social Inequities in Health lab

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE




